EBCC Annual General Meeting 1pm Sat 13™ of March

Dear Eaton Bray Club Member, Parent, Social Member, you are cordially invited to attend the 2021
EBCC AGM.

This year’s meeting will be greatly different to previous years in that we will be holding the meeting
remotely via Zoom.

The committee has deemed it possible to do this (hopefully) without chaos ensuing, so long as we are
well prepared in advance of, as well as co-operative during, the meeting! We would ask participants to
have their mute function switched on unless they are addressing the meeting. There is a chat function
available where participants can raise points, ask questions etc.without interrupting the speaker. The
Chair will refer to this chat function as we go along.

Zoom is free and easily obtained but should you need any assistance, please ask me. Zoom requires an
email address in order for you to receive an invitation to a meeting — please advise us if you think we
don’t have your email address. If you receive messages from us on WhatsApp, then we have your email
address.

There will have a system for voting on-screen which will tally the results in real time. However, in
order to prepare the polling options in good time, we need any nominations, with details of Proposer
and Seconder, sent to myself by the deadline 3"%f March for all the usual positions.

Please message me, Jason McDermid (EBCC General Secretary) directly on WhatsApp or text +44
(0)7773 491059 with your nominations. If you wish to stand for a position yourself, you will need to
get someone to Propose, and another to Second your nomination for you.

Over the course of the next week or so I will be contacting all incumbents if they wish to stand again.
So far, our President, Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Fixture Secretary, 15 XI Captain, 2" XI Captain have
confirmed they are willing to stand again.

For reference visit the Club website

Eaton Bray Cricket Club (pitchero.com)

& go to Information — Documents - Annual General Meetings - and open the Eaton Bray Cricket Club
— Minutes 21°" October 2019 AGM pdf which will help you to know what to expect.

Agenda Items:

If you have an item you wish to be included on the agenda, please message me directly asap. We will
publish the full agenda well in advance of March 13" for your information.

The Committee is recommending that we keep the same Membership and Match Fees as agreed at the
21 Oct 2019 AGM - this is an example of an item you wish to have included and voted on.

Pandemic: FYI — The FCCL and BCCL have released fixtures and the Committee is preparing for a
regular season to be played as normal. However, as we can’t predict how things will turn out,
everything is subject to change!

See you (virtually anyway) on March 13" at 1pm.

16/2/21
Gen Secretary Jason McDermid, on behalf of EBCC Committee


https://www.pitchero.com/clubs/eatonbraycricketclub2




